SAC PRESCHOOL March Newsletter

WHATSHAPPENING ATSAG? o

SAVE THE DATES

March 11th-15th

March 27th

Preschool Pre-Enrollment for the 2024-2025 school year is beginning! This form should be completed
before April 15 for all returning students and those who are new and interested in attending the 3 or 4-
year-old preschool next year. **For new students, filling out this form expresses interest in having your
child attend. It does not guarantee enrollment.*

https: //forms.gle /ZgotGezf2iYNVdgy5



https://forms.gle/ZgotGczf2iYNVdgy5
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GHEGK OUT THESE FAGES FROM
FEBRUARY

Dental Day, Valentines Day, and Classroom Fun
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= NURTURING INDEPENDENCE IN YOUR
: PRESCHOOLER

-

Season 2324 Episode 3
With Ms. Donna Prettyman

Click Here to Play



https://youtu.be/76qXfhNc2iQ

